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YEAR 12 UNIVERSITY TRIP 

Last week  45 Year 12 students travelled to
Birmingham University for the day.
This was a great opportunity to look round a
relatively local Russell Group University, which is a
campus style university and has excellent facilities.
Students undertook a quiz on university as a whole
as well as Birmingham itself, had a talk on student
finance which aimed to allay any fears students may
have had about the monetary side of higher
education, had a tour of the campus and were able
to eat lunch in the canteen area to see the type of
facilities available.
This day will be reflected on further and has already
provoked some great conversations between
students and staff. NEW PLAY REVEAL 

BBC YOUNG REPORTER 

We are thrilled to discover that we have progressed
to the final shortlisting stage of the BBC Young
Reporter competition.
We will know by the end of the month if we have
been selected as regional winners.
Fingers crossed, and well done to each and every
individual who has contributed to our ongoing Hug
in a Bag work.

Well done to everyone who participated in guessing
our next fantastic stage production. We are proud to
announce that Blythe Bridge High School & Sixth
Form will performing the wonderful Mary Poppins JR
Look out for more details regarding how you get
involved!  

Next week, the temperature continues to
fall and there is rain forecast. We will
continue to make blazers optional but
students should wear ties and scarves as
usual from Monday.

Hopefully the weather will be settled, and
not too hot, for all the transition events
and activities we have planned across the
rest of the term.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Johnson
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THREE PLAYER CHESS TOMORROW'S TEACHERS  

FANTASY FOOTBALL WINNER

Last week  the
BBHS chess
league had its first
ever three player
chess match!
Well done to
Dexter H who was
victorious in a
closely fought
match against
Michael F and
Thomas M.

'Tomorrow's Teachers' 
Parents/carers of year 11
& 12 students have now

been sent details on how
to register an interest in

the programme 

WHATS COMING UP
Here are a few dates for your calendar!
Remember, our school calendar is also available on
our school website. https://www.bb-
hs.co.uk/calendar/

Well done to Tom S who
was this season’s BBHS
Fantasy Football League
Champion! 

PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB 

Did you know that a husband's love built the Taj
Mahal - but cost him an empire?
Find out more by clicking on the Latest News link
on FROG and selecting Did you now ...?

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bb-hs.co.uk%2Fcalendar%2F&h=AT2-NnG8mm910BYBl1X7BJVXL11AcK5xbSZYav8sGAa8P9GecL7fFMJ2UI7DdpK_JjTadP17RetEuZObexOX6AeYyz9sLDjffK_v0-8a3KxAO7QLp-zQoe4mWFy896gcm_z7E6RcyOV7TRPbIt3Q&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT3L3tJdyX4LjjS1TzUaPcHQNmPLC5VGoW-jXRSS7h0moTs-0ZaMdaANwdsyVhka258x4TsCx05iOdGX8TWQXvPItRKz976zH3mQlKE2PVD2kh9ZFMg4Ndyu1QA_5D0ldb9ieKRrZ8Y9YZzfyr1CC26uQOyOO-WYchhkkpOSqFvFxoW0uUpc5eu9iegEXh598982lALAws3ysFrWMEs6cUtPMigHPrYBK243

